
Hello Whizz Kids! 

It’s been a long time since we saw you! How are you all doing? Your teachers 

have missed you all and we have certainly missed our busy classroom and our 

singing, dancing and all your lovely drawings and models! 

We know what some of you have been up to from our class Dojo, it’s great to see 

you keeping busy and being helpful. We’ve had children hoovering, decorating and 

cooking, which is lovely. We hope you are getting some fresh air and have had a 

go at some of the tasks we have put on our class story. Remember we are still 

doing Star of the Week and Dojo Champion and now we have our Home 

Behaviour Champion too. We also have an egg decorating competition! Easter is 

just around the corner so have a good look around at all the Spring flowers and 

remember to send us a picture! 

Mrs. Jennings and Mrs. Hedges, along with Mrs. Evans and Miss Watson have all 

been keeping busy. Mrs. Jennings has even been to Cestria school to help out! We 

all have children at home (some are quite big children though) so just like you, we 

all have to help out and tidy up – just like we do in class. 

We still have two parents who haven’t joined our class Dojo yet – we’d love you to 

join so you can see what we are all up to and get some ideas on things to do. 

Remember grown-ups – turn on notifications so you can get Dojo updates, ideas 

for things to do and English and Maths tasks to try at home. If you haven’t joined 

yet but would like to, you can email us and we can get you on (you can have more 

than one grown up on): 

bullionwhizzkids@durhamlearning.net 

Remember Whizz Kids, we are a SUPER class and we all stick together and help 

each other out. When we get back to school we will have so many stories to tell! 

Keep practising your reading, writing and counting but most important of all, keep 

smiling, because that’s what we do best! 

Love from 

Mrs. Jennings and Mrs. Hedges 

 


